
 

 
April 2022 
 
 
Dear Optum 2022 HCPCS Level II Expert Customer: 
 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has issued the following update that can be 
marked in your book. Our customer service team is available to answer any questions at 
1.800.464.3649, option 1.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support of our ongoing efforts to deliver high-quality products. We 
value you as an Optum customer.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Optum 
www.optumcoding.com 
 
 
The following code change is effective April 4, 2022: 
 
New Code 
 
K1034 Provision of COVID-19 test, nonprescription self-administered and self-collected use, FDA 

approved, authorized or cleared, one test count 
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